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Thank you Technology Services Staff!

Post Date: December 17, 2015

Frankie thanks the Virtualization RFP evaluation and analysis team, including Paula 
Ross, Jay Johnson, Oscar Villar, Mike Diaz, Greg Rhodes, Lance Melancon, and Kim 
Bowlin. We have 7 vendor teams to analyze in two-hour vendor presentations. Their 
questions, attention to detail, and willingness to participate is very much appreciated.

Frankie Jackson thanks Kim Bowlin for taking the lead in scheduling 
the Virtualization RFP meetings with vendors. She coordinated with 
7 vendor teams all of the logistics and schedules. 
Her work is so much appreciated. THANK YOU

Frankie thanks Oscar Villar and Paula Ross for their continued leadership in 
planning and coordinating the build out of the core infrastructure. Their 
willingness to work through the technical details and the coordination of the 
Bond is very much appreciated, and it goes beyond words that are 
descriptive!
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Frankie thanks Jennifer Miller for her continued support. Whether it is to help communicate with 
campuses, serve others on the team, buying birthday items for team members, to planning 
fun/creative meetings for campus technicians – to helping her track down significant improvement 
needs …. And the list could continue – Frankie appreciates every ounce of energy she puts into the 
day to day operations of the team. Thank you.

Frankie thanks John Crumbley for reaching out to 
other districts and technology companies, to find out 
how they are working to streamline the process of 
textbook integration. She appreciates his dedication to 
finding more innovative ways to get things done.
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